October 21, 1994

Centerior Service Company
ATTN: Mr. Robert. A. Stratman
Vice President

Nuclear - Perry
P.0. Box 97, S 270
Perry, OH 44081

Dear Mr. Stratman:

This letter confirms the discussion between David Butler of this office and
Denzel Housley of your staff to have a routine management meeting at 10 a.m.
on November 3, 1994, at the Region III Office in Lisle, I1linois. The purpose
of this meeting is to discuss Perry’s plans for performing the systems based
instrument and control self-assessment audit.

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

tdward G. Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

Docket No. 50-440

cc w/encl: R. W. Schrauder, Director, Nuclear

Services Department

J. D. Kloosterman, Manager,
Regulatory Affairs

K. R. Pech, Director, Perry Nuclear
Assurance Department

N. L. Bonner, Director, Perry
Nuclear Engineering Dept.

H. Ray Caldwell, General
Superintendent Nuclear Operations

David P. Igyarto, Plant Manager

Terry J. Lodge, Esgq.

State Liaison Officer, State of Ohio

Robert E. Owen, Ohio
Department of Health

A. Grandjean, State of Ohio,
Public Utilities Commission
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